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TO:  Common Council 
  Mayor Reynolds  
 
 
FROM:  Rebecca Franzen, Director of Human Resources 
 
 
DATE:  October 3rd, 2024 
 
 
RE:  Anticipated Costs for City Administrator   
 
Please find below the anticipated wages and benefits for the City Administrator position, should it be 
approved by Common Council.  
 
As previously stated, the recommendation by McGrath Human Resources Group is that the City 
Administrator position be compensated at approximately 20% - 25% higher than department head 
positions to maintain an appropriate level of separation between the positions. Additional costs related to 
the position that have been assumed include (1) WRS employer contributions of 6.95%, (2) FICA Tax, (3) 
Health Insurance, (4) Life Insurance/Income Continuation Insurance, and (5) Non-Personal Expenses 
such as travel, training/registrations, memberships, and office supplies.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The City Administrator’s wages and benefits will be paid by the General Fund (50%), Enterprise Fund 
(45%) and TIF Admin (5%).  
 
Based on the hiring plan that is proposed, we likely will not fill the role until July 2025. Below is an 
estimated budgetary impact for 2025. The Director of Finance and I are anticipating a cost of $121,284.47 
- $125,763.97 for 2025.  
 

 
 

 


